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13 June 2012

Missouri Public Service Commission
Attention: Commission Secretary
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

VIA EFIS

Re: Tariff File No, , Case TT-2012-0317, Correction to Recent Filing
Dear Secretary:

In the filing that was made yesterday by Peerless Network of Missouri, LLC (Peerless) to change
intrastate access rate elements, an error was made on Section 5, 1™ Revised Page 1. There should be a
second zero to the right of the decimal point in the rate for tandem switched access. A corrected page is
attached to this letter. I regret the error and any inconvenience that this may have caused.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 312-506-0933 or at

dmeldazis@peerlessnetwork.com. Thank you.

o
Daniel Meldazi
Director Regulatory Affairs

222 5 Riverside Plaza, Suite 2730, Chicago, IL 60606
Phone: 312-506-0920



